
 

 
 

 

Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies – Order Information 

Dear Year 11 student, 

Despite the recent difficulties caused by COVID 19, we are pleased to inform you that we are 
still able to give all Year 11 students the opportunity to purchase a leavers’ hoodie as a memory 
of their time at Tupton Hall School. 

Class of 2020 Leavers’ Hoodies will be available for £20. The hoodies will have a large ‘20’ 
printed on the back, containing the names of all the students in the year group, and will also 
feature an embroidered Tupton Hall School logo on the front. In addition, all hoodies will be 
personalised for students with their name or preferred nickname printed above the ‘20’ on the 
back. The colour of the print on the back of the hoodie will be white or black. This colour will be 
decided by the company based on which shows up best depending on the colour of the hoodie 
you order. An example of the back of the hoodie is shown on the attached picture. Please 
check that your name appears inside the ‘20’ and let your Head of House know when 
placing your order if it is not there. Some names will be across two lines as this is how the 
company produce the hoodie to allow for a larger font to be used. 

If students would like to purchase a hoodie then they must email their Head of House stating 
the information on the reply slip below (chosen personalisation, size and colour) and full 
payment made on ParentPay by Friday 10th July 2020. There is no obligation at all for 
students to buy a hoodie, it is completely optional. 

Please find attached a size guide and colour options. Please take care when selecting your 
size as refunds and exchanges will not be possible if the hoodie does not fit. Provided that the 
company are able to fulfil the order in time, hoodies will be handed out on results day (if it is 
able to go ahead as normal) or available for collection from school in September. 

In addition, please be aware that staff are still working very hard to secure a Prom date for you. 
Further information on this will follow in the coming weeks but please be reassured that staff are 
determined to get this arranged for you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr M Edwards    Mr N Rosling 
Head of Turbutt House  Head of Kenning House 
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Please email your Head of House with the following information: 

Student Name:  ___________________________ 

I confirm that I have paid £20 on ParentPay: Yes / No 

Chosen personalisation for the back of your hoodie (please use capitals):  
______________________ 

Size (from guide - be specific e.g. S-36’’): ________________ 

Colour (from guide  -be specific e.g. Deep Sea Blue): ______________________ 

 



 

AWDis (JH001) SENIOR SIZES 

Size 
XS 34" S 36" M 40" L 44" XL 48" 2XL 52" 3XL 56" 4XL* 60" 5XL* 62" 

*4XL-5XL only available in these colours 




